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Roxanne Maher

From: Paul’s Comcast <paulscott16@comcast.net>

Sent: Sunday, April 14, 2024 6:58 AM

To: Town Council Group; council@ledyard.org; boe@ledyard.net

Subject: I Support the Ledyard Budget

[Some people who received this message don't often get email from
paulscott16@comcast.net. Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

I support the Ledyard town budget as proposed. I cannot be at the hearing on Monday, April
15, but wish for my opinion to be registered in support of the budget.

Ledyard needs to continue to support its schools and should make every effort to grow that
support and improve our schools.

I no longer have children in the Ledyard school district but I understand the value to all home
owners and town citizens of having quality schools. High performing schools mean higher
home values and more people who want to live in our town.

Ledyard citizens and town government should look to the future and seek means to support
the tax base by improving infrastructure which will support bringing more business to our
town. Yes, I’ll pay the property taxes on my home and property, but I would rather have that
tax burden shifted to, or supplemented by business and industry.

I recommend and encourage all citizens to support the proposed budget and to seek
additional town budget resources by bringing more businesses and industry to Ledyard.

Regards,
Paul Scott
Gales Ferry, CT


